
From: Sharon Moore [mailto:moore_sa@msn.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 10:18 AM 
To: Free Lindsay <Lindsay.Free@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Re: vote yes on SB 197 and SB 785 

 

I am one of your constituents and I urge you to support and pass four important bills to protect 

Oregon’s farmers, consumers, and environment: HB 2469, HB 2739, SB 197 and SB 785. 

 

These bills would restore the right to pass county and local bans on GE crops, assign liability for 

any GE contamination to the patent holder of the GE crop (not farmers), regulate air pollution 

from mega-dairies, and stop the overuse of medically-important antibiotics by factory farms. 

 

Thank you 

Sharon A Moore 

Beaverton, OR 97008-5011 
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